
 

From: Ariarna Hakaraia  
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 11:22 AM 
To:  
Cc: Edwin Mitson <Edwin.Mitson@fma.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Official Information Request 
 

Kia ora  

Thank you for your Official Information Act request. 

The FMA does not provide secondary briefings to Ministers. A copy of the FMA’s Briefing to the 

Incoming Minister can be found on its website here. 

Please note you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 

response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Ngā mihi 

Ariarna 

From:   
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 4:40 PM 
To: questions@fma.govt.nz; questions@fma.govt.nz; questions@fma.govt.nz; 
questions@fma.govt.nz 
Subject: Official Information Request 
 

Kia ora,  

Under the Official Information Act, I request the following: 

Any secondary briefing provided by your agency to your agency’s minister/s since 27 November 

2023 

  

Ngā mihi nui, 

  

 

 

 

 




